
 

**IMPORTANT** 
 

In an ongoing and evolving effort to protect our 
patients and staff, River Radiology will be 

making the following change: 
 

WE WILL REMAIN OPEN however, effective 
immediately all patients arriving for their 

appointment will remain in the parking lot in 
their vehicles while a staff member greets them.  
The patient will then be notified when to enter 

our facility.  At this time only the patient will be 
permitted in the building.  We appreciate your 
understanding while we do all we can to keep 
everyone safe during this difficult time.  If you 

have any questions please call (845) 340-4500. 


